LETTER OF AGREEMENT
BETWEEN
DEARBORN FEDERATION OF SCHOOL EMPLOYEES
AND DEARBORN BOARD OF EDUCATION

BUS ATTENDANT POSITION

The Dearborn Board of Education (hereinafter referred to as the Board), and the Dearborn
Federation of School Employees (hereinafter referred to as the DFSE), whereas the above
mentioned parties agree as follows:

The purpose of this letter of agreement is to encourage more people to apply for the bus
attendant position. The district currently requires a high school diploma to be hired for this
position. The district agrees to waive the high school diploma as a requirement for hiring, with
the following conditions:

e The bus attendant will be required to remain on a one-year probationary period.
e The bus attendant will not be eligible to bid on any position within the union before the
end of the probationary period.

This agreement is effective through June 30, 2023.

For the Board of Education For the Dearborn Federation of School
of the School District of the School Employees
City of Dearborn Public Schools
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Glenn M. Maleyko, PhD. / “Alfredd Lerini, Presidént, DESE
Dearborn Public Schools
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